
A quote by Ben Carson
“We get out of life what we put into it. The way we treat
others is the way we ourselves get treated.”

—Ben Carson

About Ben Carson:

Ben Carson is a true inspiration, a man who rose from poverty
to  become  a  world-renowned  neurosurgeon  and  presidential
candidate. Born on September 18, 1951, in Detroit, Michigan,
Carson faced numerous challenges in his early life, including
poverty,  racism,  and  a  violent  temper.  Despite  these
obstacles, he persevered, driven by his faith and his mother’s
unwavering support. Sonya Carson, who had only a third-grade
education, instilled in Ben the importance of education and
encouraged him to pursue his dreams.

Carson’s life took a positive turn when he discovered his
passion for medicine in high school. He went on to attend Yale
University and later became a pediatric neurosurgeon at Johns
Hopkins Hospital, where he performed groundbreaking surgeries,
including the successful separation of conjoined twins. His
remarkable medical career earned him international recognition
and admiration.
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Beyond medicine, Carson ventured into politics, running for
the Republican presidential nomination in 2016. Although he
didn’t  win,  his  campaign  highlighted  his  commitment  to
education,  healthcare,  and  social  justice.  Today,  Carson
continues  to  inspire  generations  as  a  symbol  of  hope  and
determination,  proving  that  with  hard  work,  faith,  and
resilience,  anyone  can  overcome  adversity  and  achieve
greatness.

 


